
May 12, 2019 
121 Mud Creek Road  Troy, PA  16947     

570-297-4818   www.fbctpa.com 

GRAB A DRINK Enjoy a free cup of coffee, or 

tea, from the beverage station in the lobby. 

Feel free to bring it into our auditorium. 
 

STARTING POINT Come by and just say ‘Hi’ at 

our welcome center located in the lobby. We 

have a special gift for our newcomers.  
 

 

DOOR OF HOPE Ministry to those dealing with 

addiction. Family support group meets 1st & 3rd 

Thursday each month at the church, 6:30 PM. 

For more information please contact Darl and 

Nancy Brown, 570-297-2205 or have-

hope@ptd.net 
 

SAFE CHURCH All staff and volunteers are 

screened and have background checks to      

ensure a safe environment for children and 

youth as they grow their faith. 
 

Counseling is available through our partnership 

with Foundations Christian Counseling.  Please 

feel free to speak to one of our Pastors for more 

information. 

CONTACT US!  

Mark Steckiel - Lead Pastor 

        mark@fbctpa.com, 570-362-0212       

                                                  

 

Carl Pesesky - Pastor of Family Ministries 

        carl@fbctpa.com, 570-529-3700       

      

 

Stephanie Dean - Admin. Assistant 

         stephanie@fbctpa.com, 570-250-7963  

                            

 

Nathan Mewhort - Director of Young Adult Ministries  

         nate@fbctpa.com, 570-529-2218 

 

 

Dale Harper - Lead Deacon 570-364-5212                                                          

Starting June 16th worship 

service will be at 10:00 AM 

for the summer! No Answers 

Bible Classes 
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Name:_____________________________ 

Address:___________________________ 

____________________________________

____________________________________ 

Phone:_____________________________ 

Email: ______________________________ 

Please circle all that apply: 

 1st time guest 

 Returning guest 

 Married 

 Single 

 College 

 Teen 

 

I would like information about: 

 Beginning a relationship with God 

 Baptism 

 Serving opportunities 

 

I would like prayer for: 

 For staff only 

 For church-wide prayer chain 

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________ 

CONNECT WITH US 

Pray for the Strong family
-Our Missionaries 

 

Currently working on a 
contract for a house and 

schooling continues! 

SUNDAY — 9:30 a.m. 

Answers Bible Classes for all ages: Today: Israel’s first king. 

Next Sunday: God Chooses David. 

 

SUNDAY — 10:30 a.m. 

Worship for all ages in auditorium    

Nursery: Staffed nursery for children birth through age 3, down 

the hall on the left.  

Spark Kid’s Church: For children age 4-4th grade, in the youth 

wing. Children will be dismissed during service.  

 

YOUNG ADULT GROUP 

Meets Monthly: If you are interested in attending please con-

nect with Nate and Lynze Mewhort: nate@fbctpa.com or on 

facebook. 

 

TUESDAY, MAY 14 —10:30 a.m. 

SonShiners: Bible Study/Fellowship group for senior citizens! All 

are welcome! Study on the fruit of the Spirit. SonShiners meet 

the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of the month. 

 

THURSDAY, MAY 16 — 6:30 p.m. 

Door of HOPE: Support group for friends and families of those 

dealing with addiction meets @ the church. 

 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS 

Our tithes, offerings and gifts are placed in offering boxes in 

the lobby. Giving has always been an important part of wor-

ship. Thank you for  your faithful support.      

  

 
         
 

ONLINE GIVING OPTIONS  

Giving online is convenient and secure. Visit the church web-

site at FBCTPA.com. Click on “give” at the top of the page, 

then click “online giving”! 

  

 
MAY 19th 4:30-6:00 P.M.  

(4th-7th grade)  

TONIGHT 6:00-8:00 P.M. 

(8th-12th grade)  

YOUTH GROUP 

5-12-19 

We will be honoring our graduat-

ing high school seniors and col-

lege students soon! If you will be 

a graduate this year please con-

tact the office! We want to be 

sure we don’t miss anyone! 

Thank you! 

Parent dedication provides par-

ents an opportunity to make a 

public commitment before God, 

family, and friends of the responsi-

bility to raise their child in a Godly 

home where he or she may come 

to know Jesus Christ as their per-

sonal Savior and where Christ is 

treasured above all else. If you 

would like to participate please 

connect with Pastor Mark. 

Vacation Bible School 

JUNE 16-20 

For kids age 4-6th grade 

 

VBS Volunteer Meeting  

May 19th  

following the worship service 

Special thanks to Solid Ground Services for the great job on the 

parking lot and paved entrance. Thanks to all who helped reset 

the parking markers too! It is greatly appreciated! 

Bible Character Studies Coming Soon! Who would you 

like to learn about?  Drop your suggestion  in the offering 

box! 

Your Name:_____________   Bible Character: _____________ 


